
Learning is the lifelong process of transforming information and experience into 
knowledge, skills, behaviour and attitudes. 

 

We carry the light of Christ as we love, live, learn and look after each other 

St Edward’s News Letter 

CATHOLIC LIFE 
 
Last week we enjoyed our first whole school Mass, this included our 
service of Commitment to Catholic Education by all the staff. Mass 
was beautiful and the children were reverent in their behaviour. 
This week the children thought about outreaching to those in need 
during Harvest, they took part in a CAFOD assembly finding out how 
they can help our brothers and sisters in Christ across the World. 
On (Sunday 30th September) the Parish will be holding their annual 

Packington Sponsored walk after the 10.45 Mass, all are welcome to 

join, sponsor forms can be collected from the school office. 

A word from Pope Francis…. ‘Each encounter with Jesus changes              
our life’ 

Attendance 
Whole school attendance  

12 Sept to 26 Sept 

Year % 

Reception 98.87% 

1 98.64% 

2 95.61% 

3 94.20% 

4 93.94% 

5 90.91% 

6 96.97% 

Whole school attendance 
from the beginning of the 

academic Year 
03 Sept to 26 Sept 

Year % 

Reception 98.78% 

1 97.55% 

2 95.69% 

3 95.74% 

4 95.06% 

5 93.04% 

6 97.83% 

Dear Parents/Guardians                                  Date 28.9.18 
  
Another two productive, busy weeks have flown by and the children are in the full 
swing of school routines and learning. With the recent high winds and number of 
beautiful coloured leaves on the playground Autumn feels like it is in full swing! 
 
Over the last two weeks we have been reviewing some of our school processes 
and procedures. One of the changes we will be making as a result is that from Mon-
day the children will no longer be wearing their school pumps inside. We are losing 
a large amount of learning time during the process of several changes of footwear 
throughout the day. The children’s pumps will go into their PE bags ready for their 
next PE lesson. Children will now be required to wear their black, leather school 
shoes throughout the day. Can I also remind you that children should have a pair of 
trainers and white socks for outdoor PE lessons. 
 
I would like to thank you all again for your on going patient and courteous parking 
outside school. However there are a few parents and carers who are parking on the 
yellow ‘zig,zag’ lines outside school can I please discourage you from doing this 
and use the ‘drive and drop’ system instead where possible. Could I also ask that 
parents using the ‘drive through’ slow down as they enter the school gates please. 
 
In consultation with the Board of Governors, on their approval and in line with other 
schools we now have a Parent Code of conduct. This can be found on the school 
website in the parent information section. 
 
On November 16 Years 4,5 and 6 will be visiting the Cinema, this is also the same 
data as the non-uniform day for the PTFA  selection boxes or chocolate donations. 
Children in these year groups can come into school wearing non-uniform but MUST 
have their school jumper/cardigan to wear on the trip. 
 
Finally it was wonderful to see so many parents attending the Year 1 ‘Castle’ work-
shop last week. Feedback was extremely positive and included many positive com-
ments ‘Great to be able to spend time with my child in school’, ‘Well organised. Lots 
of materials, great mix of activities’. Our thanks go to Mrs Flanagan and Mrs Strat-
ford for organising the event. We look forward to organising and welcoming parents 
from across the school for other workshops throughout the year. 
 
 
I wish you all a safe and happy weekend. 
 
God bless, 
 

Congratulations to Reception 
with 98.83% Attendance  

Attendance from * Sept to * Sept 
for Key Stage 1 and 2 is *% 

 
 do so.   

 
All children should be in school by 

8.50am at the latest. 

 

What’s your attendance 
grade? 
 
A = 100% Excellent 
B = 98%   Very good 
C = 95%   Good 
D = 92%   Satisfactory 
E = 90%   Below Average 
F = 85%   Poor 
E = 80%   Unacceptable 



Learning is the lifelong process of transforming information and experience into 
knowledge, skills, behaviour and attitudes. 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
 

30th Sept – Parish Sponsored Walk, Packington (after 10.45 Mass)  

9th Oct - Flu / Nasal Immunisation Nursery to Year 5 children 

12th Oct—Time to Shine Assembly 

21st Oct—Holy Communion Enrolment Mass (Sunday 10.45am) 

23rd Oct - Reception Parents Workshop Phonics 9-10am 

26th Oct—Time to Shine Assembly 

Half Term – 29th Oct – 2nd Nov  

5th Nov - Teacher Training day  

9th Nov – Non-Uniform – PTFA (donation of bottles) 

16th Nov – Non-Uniform – PTFA (donation of Selection boxes or chocolate) 

16th Nov—Time to Shine Assembly 

16th Nov – KS2 (Year 4,5,6) Cinema Trip (Children can wear non-uniform but MUST have 

their school jumper to wear for the Cinema Trip) 

23rd Nov – KS1 and Year 3 Cinema Trip 

25th Nov—Confirmation Enrolment Mass (Sunday 10.45am) 

29th Nov— St Andrews day—celebration for those in St Andrews House 

30th Nov – Non-Uniform Christmas Jumpers – PTFA (Donations of cakes) 

30th Nov—Time to Shine Assembly 

4th Dec – Nursery Christmas Performance (am) 

7th Dec – Nursery Christmas Performance (am) 

5th Dec – Years 1-6 Panto at the Belgrade 

11th Dec – Reception – Year 6 Christmas Performance 9.30am 

13th Dec – Reception – Year 6 Christmas Performance 1.45pm 

14th Dec—Time to Shine Assembly 

19th Dec – PTFA School Disco 3.15pm 

Break Up Christmas- Fri 21st Dec 

7th Jan - INSET – Teacher Training Day  

1st Feb—St DavidΩs day—celebration for those in St DavidΩs House 

13th Feb – PTFA School disco 3.15pm 

Half Term 18th Feb – 22nd Feb 

29th March PTFA MotherΩs Day Sale 

5th April Easter Extravaganza 3.15pm – 4.45pm 

10th April PTFA School Disco 3.15pm 

Easter Holiday - 15th April – 26th April 

May – Key Stage 1 SATΩs testing  

May 13th – May 16th Key Stage 2 SATΩs testing  


